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O�ce: 210.659.9061 • Fax Number: 210.659.9040 • Emergency Work Orders: 210.659.9061
Address: 205 New B Street, Universal City, Texas 78148 • Website: randolphfamilyhousing.com
O�ce Hours: Monday - Friday 8:00 am to 5:00 pm

Contact Information

Emergency Numbers
Security Forces (Police Emergencies): 210.652.5700 • RAFB Fire Department (Fire / Gas Leak / Damage): 210.652.7616
RAFB Electrical Systems (Electrical Outage): 210.652.7616 • RAFB Utility Systems (Water Damage): 210.652.5595
JBSA-Randolph Command Information Line: 210.652.7469

Friendly Reminders
Please keep our installation great. Our Hunt sta� is now being joined by 
command and MHO in implementing weekly property drives to make sure 
residents are following all resident guidelines. Please remember to pick up 
after yourselves including newspapers, pet waste, yard toys, etc. If you are 
unaware of the resident guidelines, please reach out to your community o�ce 
for a digital copy or visit randolphfamilyhousing.com. 
Our Community Events will remain as pick up crafts. If you have any ideas you 
would like to share, please email lauren.herman@hutcompanies.com. We 
would love to hear from you. 
For any maintenance concerns please reach out to our Maintenance Director 
Robert Ryman at robert.ryman@huntcompanies.com  or our Community 
Director Lauren Herman at lauren.herman@huntcompanies.com. 

Upcoming Events
Please join us at the Community Center for crafts and snacks. All items 
available while supplies last.
February 9th – Valentines Wreath – Pick up at the Community Center all day 
February 17th – Valentines Snack - Pick up at the Community Center from 

3pm to 5pm 
February 23rd – Salt Dough Craft - Pick up at the Community Center all day

HAPPY VALENTINE’S DAY

Our CEO’s Message
Dear HMC Residents,

As we head into February, I want to share with you 
an important opportunity for those looking to 
attend secondary schooling at a 2-year, 4-year, or 
technical school. Hunt Military Communities, in 
partnership with the Hunt Heroes Foundation, is 
once again excited to sponsor our fourth annual 
scholarship program. This year we will be awarding 
18 scholarships totaling $50,000. Those eligible 

include any active service member or their dependents. This is open to 
any branch of our armed forces and you do not need to be a Hunt Military 
Communities resident. All scholarship applications must be �lled out 
online at: https://learnmore.scholarsapply.org/huntheroesscholarship. 
The deadline to submit a nomination is February 22, 2022, at 3 pm CST, or 
until 50 applications are received, whichever comes �rst. Even if you do 
not have a need this year, we invite you to share this opportunity with 
someone who quali�es. This is one of many charitable endeavors Hunt 
Military Communities is actively pursuing. We have supported several of 
the top rated charities that serve our active duty & military veteran 
populations.  Our partner charities support military members with career 
transition, housing, education, and mental health. Tunnels to Towers, 
Hire Heroes USA, Travis Manion Foundation, and our Hunt Heroes 
Foundation Scholarships are all part of our desire to go above and 
beyond providing housing and property management services to our 
nation’s heroes and their families. Thank you very much for choosing to 
live with HMC, and we hope you have a wonderful month!

All the best,
Brian Stann

Hunt Military Communities
President & Chief Executive O�cer

HuntMilitaryCommunities.com


